
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education of the Borough of Roseland

in the County of Essex  the special business meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday,

June 23, 2021.  This meeting will begin at 12:00 p.m. virtually.  The topics to be

discussed are personnel and finance.

You can find the instructions to join us virtually on our website

(www.roselandnjboe.org).  They will be located on the front page of the website.

The Board may take action at this meeting.

Gordo� Gib��
Gordon Gibbs

Business Administrator/Board Secretary

May 21, 2021
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